

To

Mr. Ioseb Tkemaladze - President of Georgia Rugby Union

Mr. Shalva Gogoladze - Deputy Minister at Ministry of Education, Science, Culture and Sport of Georgia.

> Paris, March 22nd, 2021

Subject: Congratulations

Dear Mr. Tkemaladze,

I hope that my message finds you well.

I would like to offer you my most sincere congratulations for your election as President of Georgian Rugby Union. Your union is a key member of Rugby Europe and we followed with great care the election process.

After this period of uncertainty, we look forward to resuming our normal collaboration with you. Several key projects require our urgent attention. I am sure that under your leadership, all stakeholders of Georgian Rugby will play as a team and that that all together, you will bring The Game up to the next level in Georgia.

Once again and on behalf of Rugby Europe please accept my most sincere congratulations for your election.

I look forward to meeting you in person in a near future.

Best regards,

Octavian Morariu, Rugby Europe President **IOC** Member